
 
 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY 

 
A quorum of the members of the South Dakota Board of Accountancy will be attending the 
National Association of State Boards of Accountancy Western Regional Meeting on June 17 
through 19, 2025.  The meeting will be held at the JW Marriott New Orleans, 614 Canal St., 
New Orleans, LA.   
 
The South Dakota Board of Accountancy does not control the agenda of the conference. 
 
The agenda for the meeting can be found at: 
 
https://nasba.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Western-Regional-Tentative-Agenda-5.21.25.pdf  
 
Or scan the QR code with your phone’s camera to get information from the Board of 
Accountancy meeting web page. 
 
 

 
 
 
This notice is posted in accordance with SDCL 1-25-1. 
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